
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 
Attention: Outpatient Hospitals - CMAP Addendum B Updates to 
January 1, 2023 Version   
 

An updated PDF and Excel version of the Connecticut Medical Assistance Program 
(CMAP) Addendum B V24.0 has been approved by the Department of Social 
Services (DSS) and has been added to the Hospital Modernization page on the 
www.ctdssmap.com Web site.   

The Addendum B was updated as a result of the changes communicated in PB 
2023-09 - Reimbursement for Intermediate Substance Use Disorder (SUD) 
Treatment at Outpatient Hospitals.  Those changes are effective for dates of 
service March 1, 2023, and forward.  Note that hospitals will see a new tab on 
CMAP Addendum B titled ASAM Level of Care in support of these changes. 
 
Any questions on the updated version of the CMAP Addendum B should be 
submitted to Gainwell Technologies using the following e-mail address: 
ctxixhosppay@gainwelltechnologies.com. 
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